
Thank you…Thank you…  
…to everyone who was able to donate time,

goods and plants to sell, and home baking for our
Street Store.

And a special THANK YOU to our new families
who put their hands up to be involved - it’s great

to see your enthusiasm for supporting the work of
our P&C.

We had an amazing week in the Street Store, being
well supported by the community. All the small

donations quickly add up, with takings for the week of
around $1400!

This is how the P&C works, by turning many small
contributions into something much larger that can be

used to support ALL the students of our School.

Our next event will be providing the Easter Hunt at
the Easter Hat Parade assembly on Thursday 28th

March. An ‘Indication of Numbers’ will be sent out
very soon so we can cater accordingly. Younger

siblings are also invited to join in the fun.

Our P&C has also been invited to participate in a very
special community event on Sunday 7th April.

Hampden Park is being renamed ‘Sunny Jim Mackay
Park’, with a veterans cricket match between

Armidale and Uralla/Walcha being played.
We have been asked to run a BBQ on the day. With

Adam Marshall MP set to wield the willow on the day,
this event might be busier than first thought.

If you can spare an hour or two to watch the epic
battle between the Aliens and the Warriors, while

cooking a snag or two or refreshing their hard earned
thirst, please let us know. This is an unexpected

opportunity not to be wasted.

2024 AGM2024 AGM
Monday 8th April

5.30pm @ the School

Term 1, Week 8Term 1, Week 8

School JacketsSchool Jackets
WINTER SCHOOL JACKETS & JUMPERS

If you would like to order a warm, weather-proof
School jacket for winter, could you please place

your uniform order
NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 22nd MARCH

 If you need any other items, please order by this
time also, otherwise delivery charges may be

applied to new stock.
See Anne in the office for order forms.

P&C MembershipP&C Membership
The P&C exists to support ALL STUDENTS during
their School life - the P&C is the best way of actively
supporting your child through their School journey!

If anyone missed the opportunity to become an active
member of our P&C, membership slips are available

from the Office. Membership can be taken out
anytime, but must be approved before the AGM for

you to vote or stand for a position.


